
Dear Dolphin Families,
It is getting cooler outside and we can see the beautiful changing It is getting cooler outside and we can see the beautiful changing 
leaves. It is November. We have been learning about forces. Forces 
are either a push or a pull. Did you know that the natural force that 
pulls us to the ground instead of floating out into space is called 
gravity. However, not all natural forces are good. Some can be very 
dangerous, like earthquakes, tsunamis and typhoons. That’s why it 
is important to practice what to do if there is a real emergency. 
Speaking of space, our monthly theme Speaking of space, our monthly theme was "Our Universe". Space 
captures the imagination of children and adults alike. With an 
abundance of science experiments, classroom discussions and art 
activities, this theme was a big hit. On our "Space" theme party, 
students came to school dressed in black (the color of space) and 
space costumes such as astronauts, aliens, etc., and we whisked up 
some yummy UFO hotcakes. It was so much fun! In Oxford English, 
we read the fantasy story, "The Lost Stars". In this story, people are 
too busy to stop and look up at the beautiful night sky. The stars get 
fed up and decide to tafed up and decide to take a break. When the power suddenly goes 
"poof", the people are left in the dark, and a group of children sets 
off to track down the lost stars. We also finished our blends 
workbooks and began digraphs, and, in Collins Math, we have been 
learning about doubles and halves. This month we welcomed a new 
friend to Spinner Dolphins: Shlok. We also celebrated five birthdays: 
Ruhi, Shyla, Takashi, Jin Cai, and Ms. Shiori. We are now looking 
forforward to our third fieldtrip to the Miraikan’s Dome Theater in 
Odaiba and our Winter Concert!
Warm Regards,
Dolphin Team
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